
Friday,31st December 2021 

TH PRESS 
 

 

Vol. 5 

9 a-side Competition 
The 9 a-side friendly competition 
concluded as scheduled. A very useful 
competition which has highlighted our 
strengths and weaknesses which will 
assist in our preparation for the 
upcoming 11 a-side competition due to 
start in January.  
 
Ladies 
Our senior ladies team are ready and 
eager to play full pitch once again.  With 
a couple of new signings on the way to 
increase the squad composition, we are 
confident their hard work and 
commitment will reap its rewards. 

 
 
Men 
Our men played their first ever 
competition and set their presence in the 
local male hockey.  The diverse 
combination of abilities amongst its 
players show promise for future 
competition.  Their determination on the 
pitch leaves no doubt that they will grow 
from strength to strength. 

 

 

Youth Hockey5s competition 
This competition is currently ongoing 
having started in November and running 
through to February 2022. 
 

Minis    With our 3 teams currently at the 
top half of the results table, we are very 
pleased to see how our young members 
are developing. 
Juniors 2 teams and both equally 
effective.  The intensity, efforts and 
perseverance they demonstrate week in 
week out is simply inspiring.  

 
Grassroots 
The introduction of in-house club 
competition has seen a significant 
improvement in their abilities, especially 
in ball control and confidence in putting 
into practice the skills acquired so far.   

 
 
International Appointment 
Our very own Diana Soussi Avellano has 
been appointed by the European Hockey 
Federation as Judge at the upcoming 
European Indoor Women’s Eurohockey 
Club Challenge I in Croatia from 18th to 
20th February 2022.  

 
This competition will host sixteen 
matches in three days jointly officiated by 
Diana and another EHF appointed 
international judge from Germany. 
 

 

Sportsmanship Award  
We are proud with the numerous 
sportsmanship actions already recorded.  
With a strong belief that our player moral 
behaviours are just as important as their 
physical abilities, we are confident we will 
see more of these outstanding qualities. 
This award remains un-sponsored! 

 
Talent Award 
Awarding this recognition to just 2 
members will require long deliberation.  
In just three months we have already 
identified various deserving candidates. 
With promotional opportunities coming 
up in January, it will be interesting to see 
the impact this will have on the player’s 
performance. 
 

Youth Fun Day 
With go-karts, inflatable slides, jumping 
castles, face painting, and lots more, all 
you could see were smiles and all you 
could hear was laughter!  Our social 
affairs committee out-did themselves 
once again. 

 
 
Club Christmas Party 
Although our original plans had to be 
changed last minute to reduce numbers, 
we still got to celebrate at a smaller scale. 
 
With the 2021 already behind us, we 
take this opportunity to wish you all a 
very prosperous and happy new year! 
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